Allen, Amber

From: Cinta Burgos

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 3:54 PM
To: HPD Preservation

Cc: Susan Armstrong Fisher
Subject: 1611 Drake

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Ms Allen,

| know | have missed the deadline but | would like to remotely oppose the proposed new build at 1611 Drake in Travis
Heights because it is not taking into account the neighborhood or existing structure. This is a unique street with many
original one story bungalows. This is a missed opportunity to create a home fitting of a national register historic district.

Thank you, Cinta

Cinta Burgos
Newning Avenue, Travis Heights

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.






